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Consultation response to drafts of the EIA and SIA reports concerning Nalunaq Gold Mine 
Project (Nanoq – ID: 23767046) 
 
 
The Greenland Police thank you for sending the consultation case for our review. The Greenland 
Police have reviewed both drafts with interest. 
 
The Greenland Police have no comments on the draft of the EIA report. 
 
The Greenland Police have the following comments on the SIA report: 
 
Please note that entry to Greenland from a country that is not a member The Schengen cooperation 
generally will require entry via an approved border crossing point, where the police carry out border 
control. This also applies to persons who is going to leave Greenland to a country that is not included 
in the Schengen cooperation. An overview of currently approved border crossing points can be found 
at the Ministry of Immigration and Integration’s site. Overview of travel documents, visa conditions 
and border crossing points to be found on the following website: https://www.nyidanmark.dk/en-
GB/Words-and-concepts/US/Visum/Overview-of-Travel-Documents,-Visa-Conditions-and-Border-
Crossing-Points. 
This will, for example, apply in the following situations, if the entry is from, or the exit is to, a 
country, that are not part of the Schengen cooperation: 

 Page 12, second top paragraph: "The majority of the equipment to be delivered to the 
construction site will be transported by ships and landed on the beach”. 

 Page 19, last half of top section: "Exported foreign workers will be flown to and from 
Greenland in a rotation system. They are transported directly to the area from Narsarsuaq”. 

 Page 60, 5.7.8: During the operation phase, a much smaller amount of goods is expected 
compared to the construction phase. Most of it will consist of consumables for mining and 
processing. It is expected that the goods will be collected in South Greenland and brought 
regularly in and out of the site. The gold concentrate from the flotation plant will also be 
shipped by barge and transported away from the mine. It is expected that approx. 3,000 tons 
of gold concentrate annually will be shipped from the mine to a shipping port in South 
Greenland, from where the concentrate will be shipped for further processing outside 
Greenland. 

 
In addition, the following is noted: 
 

 Page 107, lower section: It should also be described in the section that the Greenland Police is 
the authority in Greenland that handles border control in accordance with the Shengen 
cooperation. 

 Page 171 and 172, pkt. 9.1: It is noted that Greenland Police’s annual statistics from 2019 are 
used as basis for the assessment. Greenlands Police’s latest annual statistics can be found on 



the following website: https://politi.gl/statistik-og-udgivelser/aarsstatistik. The annual 
statistics for 2023 are currently being prepared and are expected to be issued around 1 March 
2024. 

 
 
[Signature] 
Hans-Jakob Frederiksen  
The Police Commissioner 
 
 

[Signature] 
Viggo Johansen 
Specialist Consultant 


